
 

 

 

Dear Parent/guardian,  

Thank you to those who submitted a consent form for your child to receive their Flu nasal 
vaccination in school. The uptake in your school this year is 51% to date, therefore will leave a 
large number of children unprotected against flu.  If you HAVE NOT completed a consent form, 
it is not too late for your child to have this vaccine.   

  

Please follow the link to complete a consent from and for further information:  

https://linktr.ee/schoolfluab   

 

Cofion / Regards 

 

Gwasanaeth Nyrsio Ysgol, Bwrdd Iechyd Prifysgol Aneurin Bevan 

School Nursing Service, Aneurin Bevan University Health Board 

E-bost / Email: ABB.SchoolImmunisations@wales.nhs.uk 

Llinell Gyfeirio / Referral Line:  01633431685 

Sgwrs Lechyd / Chat Health: 07312263262 

 

https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Flinktr.ee%2Fschoolfluab&data=05%7C02%7CKaren.Morgan2%40torfaen.gov.uk%7Ce01283f7fa1f4ab770d308dce7d3c841%7C2c4d0079c52c4bb3b3cad8eaf1b6b7d5%7C0%7C0%7C638640144009728811%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=aYRSDTIvs6H4Li0pbgyWoN3vpstjVF0LQ7xQTK5Kj6w%3D&reserved=0
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